
May 1, 2009 

Via eFiling 

 

Ms. Carol J. Washburn 

Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 

Olympia, Washington 98504 

 

Re: Voluntary Relinquishment of Authority for LDMI Telecommunications, Inc. 

d/b/a LDMI Long Distance - Provider Interexchange (UT-920536) 

Telecommunications Services of (UT-971575) 

 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 

 

Please accept this letter to advise the Commission that effective immediately LDMI 

Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a LDMI Long Distance is voluntarily relinquishing its 

registration as a provider of interexchange resold telecommunications long distance services 

in the State of Washington. The company does not have any customers nor does it have any 

outstanding obligations in the form of advance payments or deposits, therefore customer 

notice is not applicable. This letter replaces the letter submitted to the Commission on April 

29, 2009 which inadvertently listed the wrong fictitious name. 

 

Please return via email confirmation and acceptance of this notice to imennens@tminc.com.  

 

If you have any questions pertaining to this request, please contact me at (407) 740-3031 or 

by e-mail at sthomas@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sharon Thomas 

Consultant to 

LDMI Telecommunications, Inc. 

 

ST/im. 

 

copy: M. Ring – LDMI Telecommunications, Inc. 

File: LDMI Telecommunications, Inc. – WA IXC 

TMS:  WAX0901A 

 
 

2600 Maitland Center Pkwy.  

Suite 300 

Maitland, FL 32751 

P.O. Drawer 200 

Winter Park, FL 

32790-0200 

Tel: 407-740-8575 

Fax: 407-740-0613 

tm i@tminc.com  


	Sharon Thomas
	ST/im.

